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	Town of Groton Massachusetts
Great Pond Advisory Committee
Meeting Minutes



April 16, 2020

Present

Alex Woodle, Marshall Giguere, Susan Horowitz, Art Prest, George Wheatley, Remi Kaleta, Jim Luening
Zoom meeting called to order at 7:25 pm.
Financial: Fiscal Year funds are frozen
Chairman gave a shout out to Marshall Giguere for his contributions to GPAC over the years. Marshall is moving to Colorado.

Duck Pond SOLitude expected to give evaluation April 17th, check operation of equipment and making some measurements. Kaleta discussed a different system may prove a better method to cope with Duck Pond’s problems. He discussed nanobubbles as they are so small they stay in water column longer and can be more effective than current system. This system would cost $62K.
LL/KP CPC application for whole lake treatment was approved, but has been withdrawn from Spring Town Meeting until Fall Town Meeting.


Suggestions made that as we approach the time for fall meeting that articles and perhaps a video be produced to amplify the need for treatment to gather support from residents at town meeting.


Prest made motion that GPAC be authorized to put in and remove boards in dam, April 1st or ice out whichever is first; in the fall boards removed Columbus Day. Discussion ensued and it was suggested that until a meeting of GLA and its officers, decision should be deferred. Prest withdrew his motion. Luening to contact GLA.

Baddacook Not certain about funding for this year. NOI will be filed anyway.

Motion to adjourn by Prest, seconded by Wheatley and moved unanimously.
